
THEATER ARTS WINTER HOLIDAY SHOW
COSTUME INFORMATION FOR
Mrs. Azzato’s Class 4/5-307


[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents of Students in 4/5-307,

	Our Fourth and Fifth Grade Winter Holiday Show will be presented to families on Tuesday, December 11th at 3pm.  Ticket information has been sent out separately.  All ticket order forms should be sent directly to the P.S.56 P.T.A. office.  If you are in need of an extra ticket order form, you may contact the P.T.A.
Many parents have been asking about wardrobe for the Holiday performance.  Your class costume information is as follows:

"Little Saint Nick" by the Beach Boys
The Look:  Tropical/Surf/Beach Theme
Girls:  Bright sun dress, tropical dress, full length beach cover up, or grass skirt and tank top with leggings, with a large tropical flower in hair above ear, bare feet or sandals (no flip flops please), and lots of leis around neck and wrists
Boys:  Bright tropical/beach themed shirt, Hawaiian collared shirt, or plain bright T-shirt and cargo or beige shorts, or Hawaiian print swim trunks, and bare feet or sandals (no flip flops please), with lots of leis around neck and wrists

All students should come to school wearing their full holiday show costume, and ready to perform on Tuesday, December 11th.

The children have been working very hard for this performance during our Theater Arts class sessions, and they can’t wait to show you the musical acts they have been practicing! If you have any additional questions about wardrobe or about the Holiday shows, please contact me at blopez8@schools.nyc.gov

									Sincerely,
									Mrs. Brooke Lopez
									Theater Arts teacher at P.S.56
